
08/04/2017 

MR jeroen rodenberg 
7 / 73 evans ST 
freshwater NSW 2096 

RE: Mod2017/0063 - 80 Evans Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096

I really wonder what has changed between the previous withdrawal of the application to extend 
working hours on Saturday and today. "Saturday Extend working hours from 1.00pm to 4.00pm 
internal finishing once façade works complete" 

Every single day we endure very high noise levels. Every Saturday we can hear/see that work 
is conducted well BEFORE 08:00. This has to stop and this application has to be disapproved. 
It is outrageous from Harbord Diggers to try it a 2nd time after the many complaints! 

Sent: 8/04/2017 10:47:25 AM
Subject: Online Submission


